
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Santa Barbara MTD Board of Directors  
on  

Tuesday, September 2, 2025 
has been cancelled. 

 
 
 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 

will be 
Tuesday, September 16, 2025 

8:30 AM 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For questions, please contact:   
 

Clerk of the Board 
 

clerk@sbmtd.gov 


